Notice of Road Construction – Resurfacing on White Birch and Thunderbluff – September 2024
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This is a notice to residents of White Birch and Thunderbluff Roads in Oronoco Township, that at the end of last week and continuing the beginning of this week Rochester Sand and Gravel, will be offloading equipment needed to resurface the roads. Road work will begin this week and next week on Thunderbluff and White Birch. The plan communicated to the Oronoco Township Board, is that roads should be reclaimed and reshaped in the first week and resurfaced the following week weather permitting.  
The Oronoco Township Board would like to thank the residents living and those traveling on the road for your patience through this construction time-period! Smoother travels on both roads are something we can all look forward to in the very near future! 
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